Apri} 8th. I93%9.
Dear Mr.Barry-Walsh,
Thanks wery much for your letter.
I am now sending a copy of "Ireland the New Ally". I do not
want it back (and as a matter of fact I have another copy),and

I hope the Council will be encouraged to start a library of
¢ &

worth-while propagandsa books.

I am going to rememker your hint that

I should call on you at the League office sometime.

Yours sincerely,
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